CALLING VOLUNTEERS!

If you like organising events, use social media or want to be part of the school community, we would love you to join the St Faith's Parents' Association (SFPA).

The SFPA is currently looking for new members to help us deliver our social events for families at the school.

We depend upon the valuable help of parent and staff volunteers to plan, prepare, and promote our events, as well as on-the-day support. To be more specific:

- Maybe you're a graphic designer who could help us create eye-catching posters
- Maybe you're a great project manager who can help us co-ordinate our events
- Maybe you enjoy meeting new people and could help make new families feel welcome
- Or maybe you'd just like to come and volunteer on the day of an event

Whatever skill and time you have to offer, it is motivation and commitment to help make our school a warm and welcoming place that we are looking out for most.

A little bit about us - The St Faith's Parents' Association

The SFPA is a group of parents, teachers, the Bursar and Headmaster, whose primary purpose is the organisation of social events to facilitate community building within the school. These events aim to provide a nurturing, exciting and friendly environment for children and parents alike.

Whilst we aim to break even with the cost of running our events, any surplus funds raised are put towards projects within the school to further benefit our children. Very careful consideration is given to what will really add to the children's overall experience at the school across all year groups.

In addition, from time to time, we also support the Makhukanye School in South Africa, which St Faith's has been supporting for the past 15 years, as well as various local charities. And all monies raised by the Christmas Fair go to worthy causes that are carefully selected by our school children's School Council.

How to get involved

We are grateful for any amount of help – large or small - so whether you just want to be kept informed of one-off opportunities at which you could help, or you want to join the committee and play a more active role, please do get in touch via this JotForm link. You can also reach us via

sfpa@stfaiths.co.uk